
0 MAR 18 1992

Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529, and 50-530
License Nos. NPF-41, NPF-51, and NPF-74
EA 91-182

Arizona Public Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Will,iam F. Conway

Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box '53999, Sta 9012
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 2, 1992 and

your check for $ 162,500 in payment for the civil penalties proposed by NRC in

a letter dated February 3, 1992. Your corrective actions will be examined

during future inspections.

Sincerely,

Orioinai Sitqna~ P-

Jarr:es 1
i..~-r>."-":

James Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement

cc: J. B. Martin, RV
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